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O'Halloran,  Matt 

From: John Larson <john@ca-design.ca > 
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2012 7:21 AM 

To: O'Halloran, Matt 

Cc: Farris, Kim 
Subject: Delegation for 2550 Pylades 

Good Morning Matt, 

i hope you had a nice long weekend. 

I would like to register to be a delegation at this evenings EAPC. I will be addressing the DVP Application at 2550 Pylades 
Drive. 

Please let me know if you require any additional information. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Regards, 

John Larson 

C.A. Design 

184-C Second Avenue West 

Qualicum Beach 

V9K 2T5 
iohn@ca-design.ca  
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April 3, 2012 

Regional Disctrict of Nanaimo 
6300 Hammond Bay Road 
Nanaimo, B.G 
V9T 6N2 

Att: Director Alec McPherson 

After review of the Development Variance Permit (DVP) application for my 
nieghbours Larry and Doreen Doerr of 2550 Pylades Drive , I have no opposition to 
the proposed DVP: 

3410 	vc~  Ox 
 ~ 	
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April 3, 2012 

Regional Disctrict of Nanaimo 
6300 Hammond Bay Road 
Nanaimo, B.G 
V9T 6N2 

AtC Director Alec McPherson 

After review of the Development Variance Permit (DVP) application for my 
nieghbours Larry and Doreen Doerr of 2550 Pylades Drive, I have no opposition to 
the proposed DVP. 
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April 3, 2012 

Regional Disctrict of Nanaime 
6300 Hammond Bay Road 
Nanalmo, B.0 
V9T 6N2 

Att Director Alec McPherson 

After review of the Development Variance Permit (DVP) application for my 
nieghbours Larry and Doreen Doerr of 2550 Pylades Dr*4 I have no opposition to 
the proposed DVP. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

R  7 E  It. 
Print Name 

~);:-  Co C 
Address 
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April 3, 2012 

Regional Disctrict of Nanaimo 
6300 Hammond Bay Road 
Nanaimo, B.C. 
V9T 6N2 

Att Director Alec McPherson 

After review of the Development Variance Permit (DVP) application for my 
nieghbours Larry and Doreen Doerr of 2550 Pylades Drive, t have no opposition to 
the proposed DVP. 

r~ c ~ 
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April 3, 2012 

Regional Disctrict of Nanairno 
6300 Hammond Bay Road 
Nanairno, B.0 
V9T6N2 

Att: Director Alec McPherson 

Atter review ofthe Development Variance Permit (DVP) application for my 
nieghbours Larry and Doreen Doerr of2SSO Pylades Driv4 I have no opposition to 
the proposed DVP. 

Sincerely, 

Signature 

s- 
Print Name 

Aadre.-,q 
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April 3, 2012 

Regional Disctrict of Nanaimo 
6300 Hammond Bay Road 
Nanaimo, B.G 
V9T 6N2 

Ark Director Alec McPherson 

After review of the Development Variance Permit (DVP) application for my 
nieghhonrs Larry and Doreen Doerr of 2550 Pylades Drive 1 have no opposition to 
the proposed DVP. 

Address  

~°y 	 I 
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April 3, 2012 

Regional Disctrict of Nanaimo 
6300 Hammond Bay Road 
Nanaimo, B.0 
V9T6N2 

Att: Director Alec McPherson 

After review of the Development Variance Permit (DVP) application for my 
nieghbours Larry and Doreen Doerr of 2SS0 Pylades: Drive, I have no opposition to 
the proposed DV?. 

Sincerely, 

Signa 

"e  Iq  L~-  77 
Print Name 

Address 
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April 3, 2012 

Regional Disctrict of Nanaimo, 
6300 Hammond Bay Road 
Nanaimo, R.0 
V9T6N2 

Att: Director Alec McPherson 

Atter review of the Development Variance Permit (DVP) application for my 
nieghbours Larry and Doreen Doerr of 2550 Pylades Drive, I have no opposition to 
the proposed DVP. 

Sincerely, 

Si  
gua re 

Print Name 

Ayz 
Zdre-ss/ 
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